LATEST NEWS
Internet Safety with

Creating a safer

Cambs Police

This term we have been learning all about how

to stay safe online. We had some very special

guests from Cambridgeshire Police who showed
us a safety presentation. They also brought
along some canine officers who used their

noses to sniff out some money hidden in the
Upper School Hall!

We all got chance to sit in a
police car (some of us even
dared to get in the
transport cell!). Our pupils
behaved excellently - we are
especially proud of how
brave everyone was around
the big, loud police dogs.




